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2014 The entrance ceremony 

 

If you have any questions of this news letter, please contact the office (058-293-2987). 

 

May 15(Thu) Deadline of submission for application to shorten period of attendance at school 

May 23(Fri)  The 2
nd

 board of representatives in Tokyo 

June 10(Tue) Deadline of submission for academic doctoral thesis 

 

Timetable of Events 

 

From Dean, UGSVS 

   

“Do you keep writing record at experiment notebooks?” 

From the paper of STAP at Nature, researchers’ ethics is being questioned. 

Regardless of whether STAP or phenomenon of STAP is true 

or no, there is a big problem with the researches and 

resrarchers’ ethics. There are three actions,  Fabrication, 

Falsification and Plagiarisum (FFP) as wronggoing in 

science. Scientist never do these actions. 

Do you write keep writing records at experiment notebooks 

every day? Only your experiment notebooks become 

evidence to make a protestation of the innocence. It is very 

important to keep writing records and date by ballpoint pen at 

experiment notebook not to save records on PC. 

New Faculty members in UGSVS (they are mentioned at Overview) 

Prof. KATO, Kentaro、Prof. NAMBO Yasuo (Obihiro Univ. of Agr. & Vet. Med.)、Prof. IMAI Masaki、 

Prof. TAKAHASHI Toru (Iwate Univ.)、Prof. YOSHIDA Toshinori、Prof. IDE Kaori (Tokyo Univ. of Agr. & Tech)、

Prof. KUWANO Atsutoshi (JRA) 

Seminar project 

At the meeting with students at each 

university last year, UGSVS asked the 

students to held seminar or workshop. 

This year UGSVS make a plan as a new 

project on the budget. This project 

supports the students or university having 

any plan of seminar or workshop and 

UGSVS is looking forward to many 

proposals for this project.  

  News of UGSVS Board of Representatives（the discretionary budget by Dean of UGSVS） 

The program for the development of young 

researchers 

The program is continued from last year, 12 

applications are submitted and returned to the 

each candidate with request from UGSVS now. 

UGSVS encourages the students not only to 

research but also present their research at the 

conference or seminar such as SaSSOH by 

Hokkaido University, Program for Leading 

Graduate Schools. Participants for SaSSOH 

were also recruited.  

 

The entrance ceremony of 2014(spring) was held at the university auditorium on April 11th, and the 

new 20 graduate students entered UGSVS.  

At the ceremony, the newly elected President of Gifu  

University, Professor MORIWAKI, Hisataka explained  

about the importance of research and contribution to  

society and encouraged new students of both UGSVS  

and UGSAS. The research guidance and support by  

faculty members are appreciated for their PhD program  

in advance. 

 

 


